
   

 
 

     
 

 
 

 

  
 

  
  

      

 
      

    

 
 

  
   

   
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
 

          
   

 
          

          
       

 
 

  

 
 

  
   

 

Oaklands Road Switchboard: 01444 458166 

Haywards Heath 
West Sussex DX 300320 Haywards Heath 1 

RH16 1SS www.midsussex.gov.uk 

th
Contact: Your Ref: Date: 27 November 

2014 
Ms Claire Tester  Our Ref: CT/ 
E-Mail: 

Cllr Pat Beresford 
Executive Member for Regeneration 
Adur District Council 

By email 

Dear Cllr Beresford 

Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014 

Thank you for James Appleton’s letter last month to invite us to make representations on your 
Proposed Submission Local Plan. 

We are happy to support your Local Plan and would be pleased to continue to cooperate 
proactively and in partnership with your Council as we prepare our own revised District Plan for 
intended submission to the Secretary of State next year. 

Yours sincerely 

Councillor Norman Webster 
Cabinet Member for Planning 

Working together for a better Mid Sussex 

Head of Economic Promotion and Planning 


